
I am currently a resident of Onondaga County and live in Westvale.  I originally came to 

Syracuse in 2000 to retire after working for 22 years on Wall Street doing Corporate 

Accounting. I then went to school for nursing here in Syracuse and have worked in many 

places such as St. Joseph's Hospital, the Justice Center, Upstate, ACR Health and Helio 

Health to name a few.  Being a part of the HRC is very fulfilling and I have learned so much 

being a part of the Commission.  I am looking forward to working hard and continuing the 

excellent work the Commission has already been doing. 
 


